
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I hope you are all enjoying a wonderful summer and look forward to some good 
weather. I am writing to introduce myself as the new Assistant Headteacher for SEND 
and Inclusion at The Suthers School from September 2023. As part of this role, I will be 
the SENDCo at the school and will be supported by Miss Bentley and the support staff 
team.  
  
I am absolutely delighted to have been appointed to this role and feel excited and 
privileged to join such an inspiring and nurturing school. Previously, I have worked in 
specialist provision for 8 years in Lincolnshire, where I was working as a SENDCo, KS4 
Class Teacher and Designated Teacher for Children in Care. Prior to that, I am a 
qualified teacher, with the NA-SENCO qualification. I am very much looking forward to 
building upon the strong foundations already in place and the dedicated work that the 
Learning Support Department has done over the years. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me, either by email sbuckberry@suthersschool.co.uk 
 or via telephone at 01636 957690, if you have any concerns or if you would just like to 
talk something through or ask for advice.  
  
 
With best wishes  
  
Simon Buckberry 
Assistant Headteacher 
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